
M E M O R A N D U M

C o u n t y  o f  F a i r f a x ,  V i r g i n i a

DATE: December 14, 2023

TO: Board of Supervisors

FROM: Larry J. Zaragoza, DEnv, Chair
Environmental Quality Advisory Council

SUBJECT: The Environmental Quality Advisory Council’s Annual Public Comment
Meeting

The Environmental Quality Advisory Council (EQAC) will hold its annual public comment
meeting on the environment on Wednesday, January 10, 2024, at 7:15 PM in Conference
Room 4/5 of the Government Center.

In addition to written and in-person testimony, EQAC is providing interested parties with the
opportunity to present testimony virtually (details are provided on the attached flyer). EQAC
encourages all interested parties to attend the public comment meeting and/or submit testimony
to share their views regarding environmental issues of concern.

We are working with the Office of Public Affairs to release a NewsWire article and are asking
that Board members augment this publicity effort by informing residents of this event.  We
have prepared a flyer for the public comment meeting, a copy of which is enclosed for your
information and use.

If you have questions about EQAC or the public comment meeting, please contact Neely Law
with the Office of Environmental and Energy Coordination. She can be reached at 703-324-
6527.  If people wish to sign up to speak, they should call 703-324-7136 or email
EQAC@fairfaxcounty.gov.

Thank you for your interest and assistance.

Attachment: Public Comment Meeting Flyer
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